Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission
January 20th, 2021
Members Present:
Anne (Chair), Emma, Margaret, Teddy (Secretary), Greg W., Barry, Curtis

Meeting:
The meeting started at 6pm.
Discussion about riparian habitats and how to raise awareness about their importance and how to protect said habitats.
Discussion resumed about future plans and ideas for the CAC to take part in or initiate.
The CAC closed the meeting at 7:15pm. The next meeting was scheduled for February 17th, 2021.
Theodore “Teddy” Secor
CAC Secretary

